
 
 
 

University of Houston System-Wide 
Public Art Committee 

 

Committee Members 
Emily Messa - Attended   Eloise D. Brice  
Welcome Wilson Jr.   Sheila Heimbinder  
Beth Madison - Attended   Jeffrey S. “Jeff” Bowen 
Mike Guidry - Attended 
David Oliver - Attended   Ryan Dennis  
Kim Davenport – Attended    Katherine Veneman - Attended 
Susan Baker - Attended     
Toby Kamps   Michael Galbreth 
Roman Bible    Cyvia Wolff - Attended 
Jonathan Snow   Patricia Oliver - Attended 

 
 

Minutes 

July 28, 2017 
 

 
1) Presentation of Sculpture Site Enhancements- Keiji Asakura, Asakura Robinson  

The Committee offered feedback & comments for consideration. The landscape 
architect will review and update their recommendations, working with Facilities, 
Construction & Master Planning.  
 

2) Presentation of Mary Miss Site Enhancement Effort 
The Committee offered comments and agreed the artist would need to conduct a 

site visit to review the new proposed location and consider a new arrangement of the 
sculpture in collaboration with landscape architect.  

 
3) Review and Approval of Operating Policies and Procedures 

The Committee unanimously voted to approve the operating policies and 
procedures. These will be presented to the UHS Board of Regents at the August 
24, 2017 meeting. 

 
4) Review and Approval of 50th Anniversary UHS Public Art Monograph Budget/Update 

on 50th Anniversary Activities  
The Committee unanimously voted to approve the 50th Anniversary UHS Public 
Art Monograph Budget. Lea Weingarten also presented an update on 50th 
Anniversary Activities. 

 
5) Presentation of Conservation and Appraisal Updates 

An updated list of completed and upcoming conservation projects was presented 
as well as notes on initial reports of appraisal. A presentation of the UHS Public 
Art labeling standard was made by Dean Patricia Oliver. The next step will be 
to develop a mock-up of the proposed standard for presentation to the 
Committee for review and approval. 
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